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Newsletter 

We remember and honour a very special past 
child from Central Preschool (2017 and 2018) 

 
The ‘Treasure every moment with you child’ was 
introduced into our newsletter when we were told 
the devasting news of our past student Austin who 
suddenly died late October, 2019. Austin attended 
Central Preschool in 2017 and 2018 and we will 
continue to honour and remember him and his 
family. He was a happy, energetic, inquisitive boy 
who loved construction activities, play outdoors, 
bugs, lizards, riding his motor bike and telling us all 
about his adventures. Austin had a great sense of 
humour and was well liked by his peers.  
Austin was loved by us at Central as we love and 
care about each and everyone of your children.  
 
This week, we will attend his funeral to show our 
support and care to Austin and his family.  
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The Preschool Shop 
 

Last week, we were very excited to 
open our Preschool Shop outside. 
The children were engaged in the 
shop and continued to learn so 
many great skills.  
The children were taking turns with 
the roles of the shop keeper and 
customers as well as using the 
trolleys and other equipment.  
We were also focusing on counting, 
money, writing lists, problem 
solving, negotiating and learning 
more about nutrition.  
The shop is a fun, engaging and 
play based learning activity loved by 
all.  
Can you child help you write the 
shopping list at home, help you 
shopping and pay the shop keeper?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Christmas is fast approaching 
The Christmas celebrations have 
begun in Preschool as we start 
making our Christmas gifts for 
families. They are a secret and 
made with love!  
Last week, we wrote a group letter 
to Santa and will send it. You never 
know, we might get a letter back 
from Santa.  
This week, Santa’s Workshop has 
opened as the children role play 
being Santa’s helpers. We are also 
opening the Post Office in the 
Literacy Area to build on the interest 
of letter writing.  
The elf on the shelf has made an 
appearance this week. Stay tuned 
for the name of the elf that the 
children decide on. Let the festive 
season begin! 
 
 
 
 

Treasure Every Moment with your Child! 
(What special moment are you going to treasure 

with your child today?) 

 Give your child and extra special hug and 
kiss while telling them you love them! 

 Laugh and have fun with your child. 

 Remind your child of special times you have 
had with them during their life. 
 

We would love to hear about special moments you 
have with your child each day. Your children love 
you so much!  
 
 

 

Treasure EVERY moment!  
 

      
 
 
 
 


